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MONTHLY NA CTE HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 We hope that you and your families are healthy and safe during this challenging 

time of the COVID-19 pandemic.  We appreciate your commitment to the 

PRONOUNCE trial, with patient safety as the top priority. 

 As you are aware, the PRONOUNCE trial stopped recruitment efforts as of 

24Mar2020.  Your dedication resulted in randomization of 535 patients as of 

31Mar2020.  The CTE team is dedicated to providing continued support to your site.  

We are your resource and always available to provide answers to any questions! 

 

We appreciate your commitment to the PRONOUNCE trial! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GLOBAL 
ENROLLMENT 

(as of 31Mar2020) 
 

 

535 
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IN THE SPOTLIGHT 

 
USA20 Dr. Poole’s site has been a part of PRONOUNCE since 2016.  Despite 
staffing challenges over the course of the last few months, the research team has 

diligently pre-screened all potential candidates.  The research department has done an exceptional 
job creating awareness of the study among the referring departments.  During the month of March, 
two new patients took part in screening due to the site’s perseverance and dedication.  
Congratulations and thank you for your recruitment efforts! 
 
 

 
Pictured: Dr. Bryant Poole (PI) 

 
 

 
 
 

This month a special SHOUT OUT goes to… 
 

 
Nyoka Bigsby from USA74 Dr. Barnswell in Elmont, New York.  Nyoka sends me her 
prescreening log weekly without ever being prompted. Your effort and dedication to PRONOUNCE is 
so very much appreciated! Thank you, Nyoka! 
 
Stacey Morgan and Christina Smith from USA20 Dr. Poole in Birmingham, AL for their 
relentless pre-screening efforts!  You always keep the PRONOUNCE trial at the forefront and ensure 
that every potential candidate is considered!  Thank you for your hard work! 
 

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to the PRONOUNCE Trial!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 


